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21st September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
This academic year we have relaunched homework across the school. Covid has obviously 
affected education over the past couple of years and homework was not the priority at this time; 
however, we feel the time is right to reintroduce the importance of homework. We believe 
homework not only enhances the school curriculum but also develops other skills such as 
organisation and independent learning. 
 
At the start of the academic year, all students received a red folder and homework diary insert. 
Students are given time in their lessons to write their homework in their diaries, along with the due 
date. In the diary there is also a box for students to tick off once they have completed it. 
 
Homework Diary example 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We ask for parents support in checking their child’s homework diary. This is a useful link between 
parents and the school. Please could parents check their child’s diary and sign off the previous 
week. It’s your child’s responsibility to present the parent with the diary and a pen, as parents are 
busy people! 
 
Each week, tutors will check their tutees dairies and that parents have signed the previous week. 
This helps us to check students are using them correctly and support them with their organisation. 
 
 

Please see overleaf… 

Parent signature 
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Homework club 
 
We also wanted to make you aware that as a school, we offer a homework club every Monday, 
Tuesday and Thursday during lunch and after-school in E4. If you feel your child would benefit 
from this, please encourage them to come along. Homework Club takes place in a supervised, 
quiet atmosphere where students can get their homework done. Students can eat their packed 
lunch in the room, and I sometimes even get biscuits and squash out too!  
 
If you have any queries about homework, please do not hesitate to contact me on the email 
address below.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Hayley Robinson 
Assistant Headteacher: KS3 Progress 
hrobinson@johnferneley.org  
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